
Archetypes, or: I’ve Heard that Story Before — Presentation Scoring — 50 pts total 

 
Mastery 

100% 
Advanced  

90% 
Proficient  

80% 
Almost Proficient 

70% 
Basic 
60% 

Below 
Basic  

0% 

Analyze 
structure 

 
You should be 
able to 
demonstrate 
an accurate 
and 
interesting 
understanding 
of essential 
places, plot 
points, 
characters, 
etc., 
associated 
with your 
archetype, as 
well as 
how/why 
these fit 
together and 
matter. 

15 Masterfully 
analyzes the 
structure of the 
archetype and can 
instruct others on 
how elements like 
plot and character 
support the writer’s 
purpose. Shares 
compelling 
ideas/conclusions 
about these 
elements and the 
overall structure. 

13.5 Perceptively 
analyzes the 
structure of the 
archetype and its 
essential elements. 
Shares interesting 
ideas/conclusions 
about these 
elements and the 
overall structure. 

12 Analyzes the 

structure of the 
archetype. Can 
identify and list 
essential elements, 
but does not use that 
to share interesting 
conclusions. 

10 Examines the 

structure of the 
archetype at a 
superficial level; the 
relationship among 
these pieces 
requires further 
explanation. 

8 Addresses the 

structure of the 
archetype, but 
evidence of clear 
understanding of 
key elements and 
how they work 
together is lacking. 

Does not 
meet 

minimum 
standards. 

Audience 
Awareness 

 
You should be 
able to 
present 
information to 
peers so they 
can learn 
about your 
archetype. 

o 15 Adeptly presents 

findings clearly, 
concisely, and 
logically such that 
listeners understand 
the line of reasoning 
and are engaged 
throughout the 
presentation. 

o  
Development, 
substance, and style 
are exemplary and 
instructive to peers. 

o 13.5 Presents 

findings concisely 
and logically, such 
that listeners can 
follow the line of 
reasoning and 
organization. 

o  
Development, 
substance, and style 
are appropriate to 
purpose and 
audience. 

12 Presents findings 

such that listeners 
can follow the 
thought process. 
 
Substance, and style 
are mostly 
appropriate to 
purpose and 
audience. 

10 Presents 

information in such a 
way that the 
reasoning is difficult 
to follow.  
 
Substance or style 
may be “off” with 
regard to purpose or 
audience. 

8 Presentation may 

be significantly over 
or under the time 
granted,  
 
Information may be 
presented in a way 
that is problematic 
or not up to par with 
the usual level of 
class discourse. 

Does not 
meet 

minimum 
standards. 



Speech 
 

You should be 
able to use 
nonverbals, 
like tone, 
volume, 
cadence, 
emphasis, 
etc., and 
verbals, like 
transitions, to 
engage 
audience 
attention and 
share 
information 
such that it is 
clear and easy 
to follow. 

10 Adapt speech, 

using volume, 
diction, and vocal 
and facial 
expression to make 
the message clear. 
Demonstrates clear, 
purposeful command 
of formal English 
and other dialects or 
linguistic registers 
when appropriate. 

9 Adapt speech 

using at least two of 
volume, diction, and 
vocal and facial 
expression to make 
the message clear. 
Demonstrates skill in 
using of formal 
English and other 
dialects or linguistic 
registers when 
appropriate. 

8 Uses appropriate 

classroom speech 
so that the speaker 
may be heard and 
understood 
throughout the room.  
Uses some vocal 
and facial 
expression. 
Uses formal English 
and/or other dialects 
or linguistic registers 
when appropriate. 

7 Speaks 

appropriately but 
may be difficult to 
hear during some 
parts of the 
presentation due to 
low volume or 
mumbling. 
Speaker may appear 
reserved, 
disinterested in the 
topic, or lacking in 
sensitivity to the 
nuances of using 
different linguistic 
registers 
appropriately. 

6 The audience has 

trouble hearing the 
speaker due to low 
volume or 
mumbling for much 
of the presentation. 
Speaker may 
communicate a 
reluctance to speak 
or may use 
linguistic registers 
in a way that 
causes confusion. 

Does not 
meet 

minimum 
standards. 

Citation 
 

You should be 
able to use 
MLA Style to 
cite evidence 
throughout the 
presentation 
as it is used. 

 
Ex: According 
to Buffy 
Summers … 
Rupert Giles 
argues …  
I learned from 
a story by Zoë 
Washburne …  

10  Logical, 

insightful, purposeful 
use of source 
material or 
references 
 
Accurate and 
smooth citation 
throughout. 
Audience is totally 
clear on when and 
how speaker uses 
sources. 

9  Logical and 

proficient use of 
source material or 
references 
 
Accurate and 
smooth citation 
throughout. 
Audience is totally 
clear on when and 
how speaker uses 
sources. 

8 Logical and 

adequate use of 
source material or 
references 
 
Internal citations and 
are mostly accurate 
and smooth. It is 
easy to tell which 
ideas, etc., are the 
student’s original 
work and which 
come from 
stories/research. 

7 Sometimes 

illogical or unclear 
use of source 
material or 
references. 
 
There is an attempt 
to cite everything 
that should be cited 
(quotes, information, 
ideas, etc. from 
stories and 
research) throughout 
the presentation. 

6 Illogical or 

unclear use of 
source material or 
references 
 
Some 
documentation is 
present, but does 
not imitate MLA 
style. 
 
Missing either 
internal citations or 
works cited. 

Does not 
meet 

minimum 
standards. 

 


